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DOWNTOWN REVITALIZATION COMING TO THE END 

MACOMB, IL- McCarthy Improvement will have all sidewalks poured and street work complete by 

the end of Saturday, July 2, 2022 (weather permitting).   Next week, July 5, 2022 will be cleaning up 

and completing punch list items.   

 

“Thank you to the community, business owners, and building owners for your patience during the 

Downtown Revitalization Project, stated Downtown Development Director, Kristin Terry.”   

 

 

 

### 

MEDIA RELEASE 

Contact: Kristin Terry    

Department: City Marketing & Downtown Development 

Phone: 309-575-3015 

Email: kterry@cityofmacomb.com 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

June 30, 2022 


